
                                                          
 

 
Dear Parent/Carers of Year 3 Children 

Botany Bay- Monday 11th July 2022 
 
We are pleased to have booked a trip to visit Botany Bay beach in Broadstairs on Monday 11th July.  
 
Botany Bay beach offers the children the opportunity to observe different natural features in the environment, from 
rock pools and fossils, to the white chalk cliffs.  This trip offers the children the opportunity to reflect on some of 
their previous topics throughout the year. The children have previously studied rocks and soils in science, which they 
can use when fossil hunting in the sand.  It also offers them the chance to compare coastlines following their local 
environment topic and our previous trip to a manmade, rocky beach. 
 
The children should be dropped to school at 8:40am as they will be travelling to Botany Bay by double-decker coach 
at 9:00am. They will return to school in time for the normal collection time of 3:00 pm. 
 
On the day, children will need: 
 

 Full school uniform.  

 Sensible shoes, like trainers. 

 Sun cream and sun hat.  

 A bottle of water. 

The children will be having a portion of chips and an ice cream on the beach. However, if you would prefer your child 
to have a packed lunch please bring one from home or if your child qualifies for free school meals and you would like 
us to provide a packed lunch from school, please let your child’s class teacher know by Class Dojo. 
  
The trip is free of but consent will need to be given on pupil asset to enable your child to travel by coach. Please 
logon to the Pupil Asset portal http://secure.pupilasset.com to give consent by Friday 24th June 2022. 
 
This trip is being funded by Reconnect, a Kent County Council led, community based programme delivering a range 
of activities and opportunities to help children and young people reconnect to their pre-pandemic lives. More 
information can be found on the Reconnect website: https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-
andchildren/schools/reconnect”connect funded trips  
 

 
 
We are very excited for this trip and hope the children will be too! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Pursey and Miss Haynes 
Hummingbird and Kingfisher Class Teachers 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084  

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton 
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